
SANILAC INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL DISTRICT  
BOARD BRIEFS 

 
 

Labor Day Waiver Hearing: 
At 6:00 p.m. the Sanilac ISD received a call from Chad Urchike, a representative for Michigan Department 
of Education (MDE), and he asked a series of questions regarding the Labor Day Waiver Application.  
After public comment, the Labor Day Waiver was granted for three years and will begin with the 2019-
2020 school year.  The Labor Day Waiver will give Sanilac County Schools the option of starting school 
before Labor Day next school year. 
 
Featured Program – Elementary Emotionally Impaired Program 
Kathy Stolicker, the Elementary Emotionally Impaired Instructor, provided an overview of her Elementary 
Emotionally Impaired Program. 
 
At the regular meeting held December 17, 2018 the Sanilac ISD Board of Education: 
 
APPROVED: Consent Agenda as presented. 

A. Review and Consideration of Agenda: Approved the Agenda as presented. 
 
B. Consideration of Minutes: 

Approved minutes from:   Regular Meeting – November 19, 2018 
 
C. Consideration of Monthly Bills: Approved payment of monthly bills as follows: 

General Education $148,724.77 
Special Education $349,096.41 
Career-Technical Preparation $243,507.77 
Trust & Agency $15,847.60 
 Total $757,176.55 

 
D. Consideration of Monthly Budget Report: Approved. 
 
E. Medical Leave – The Sanilac ISD Board of Education approved a medical leave 

request for Jerome Peresta, Special Education IST. 
 
APPROVED: Board Policy Revisions (Second Reading):  The Sanilac ISD Board of Education approved 

the Board Policy Revisions as presented. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE 
REPORTS:  Duane Lange, Superintendent, presented his Administrative Report. 

 First Impressions was held at the Sanilac Career Center/Sanilac ISD on Tuesday, 
December 11th. 

 Handed out to the Board of Education the Engineering & Design Newsletter. 
 

Emma Navarro, Special Education Director, presented her Administrative Report. 

 The Annual Fall Musical on November 30th was a success. 

 The Camera & Key Security System has been activated at the SISD Maple Valley 
Center. 

 
Local Board Reports:  The Sanilac ISD Board of Education members were given the opportunity to report 

back from the local school district Board of Education. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Monday, January 21, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sanilac Career 
Center, 175 East Aitken Road, Peck, MI. 
 


